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TO:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees and Superintendent Hunt 
 
FROM:  Tracy Cartas, Executive Director of Intervention Services 
 
DATE:  August 10, 2018 

 
Re:  Plano Regional Day School Program for the Deaf Shared Services Arrangement Agreement 
 
Plano Regional Day School Program for the Deaf serves eligible students ages 0 - 21 who reside 
in a member district of the Plano Regional Day School Program for the Deaf through a Shared 
Service Arrangement Agreement. Any student who has a hearing impairment which severely 
impairs processing linguistic information through hearing, even with recommended 
amplification, and which adversely affects educational performance shall be eligible for 
consideration for the Plano Regional Day School Program for the Deaf, subject to the ARD 
committee recommendation. 
 
Plano RDSPD has made no changes since the last board approved agreement. 
 
Recommendation:  Administration recommends approval of the annual Shared Services 
Arrangement Agreement with Plano Regional Day School Program for the Deaf 
 


